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Good day, 

I’d like to support this bill and encourage you as well.  Beavers are quite important to 

healthy lands and waterways.  With all the fires and climate change fears we must 

support natures systems that keep life in check.  More beavers mean healthy lands 

and we all want a healthy place to live.  Thank you 


